Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Cherie MCcaulou [CMccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2010 4:26 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Re: Notification of case closures

Jerry - thank you for updating me on the status of these projects. The Regional Board has no objection to the ACEH's
recommendation for case closure, considering the site conditions.

Sincerely,

Cherie McCaulou

Engineering Geologist

San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board
cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov

510-622-2342

>>> "Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org> 10/28/2010 3:58 PM >>>
Hi Cherie,

This message provides notification of the following pending case closures:

RO0508 Omega Termite, 807 75 Avenue, Oakland
R0O2900 SPK Industrial Property, 700 Independent Road, Oakland

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




